
District of Barriere 

REPORT TO COUNCIL 
 

Date:  June 7, 2021  File:   530.20/Rpts 
 
 

To: Council  From:  Chris Matthews 
Parks & Roads Manager 
 

 
Re:  Welcome Signage 
 

 
Background:    Council requested that more information be provided by staff as to the  
the proposed welcome sign’s size adequacy as well as include a design and cost for a 
message on the back of the sign. 
 
Discussion:  Information provided by the experienced sign designer/manufacturer indicated 
that the lettering on the most recent sign option (attached) is adequately sized for the 80 Km/hr 
& 100 Km/hr speed zones in which they would be located.  
 
In addition, various options for a message on the back of the welcome sign have been 
presented on the reverse of this report.  This option has a total estimated supply and install 
cost of $1,660 for two signs.  All options are reflective and are mounted on 3-mm aluminum 
panel. 
 
All materials can be procured in a two-week time frame. Installation could commence shortly 
thereafter. 
 
With the additional message on the reverse of the sign and the supply and installation of the 
two welcome signs the estimated total cost is $20,260 with funding from the Highway Sign 
Reserve. 
 
Recommendation: THAT Council consider the sign options as presented or amended 
versions of them and authorize the purchase and installation of the chosen design with 
the funds coming from the Highway Sign Reserve.  
 
 
Prepared by: C. Matthews, Parks & Roads Manager 
Reviewed by: B. Payette, CAO 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

WELCOME SIGN OPTION 

 

 

BACK OF SIGN MESSAGE OPTIONS 

 


